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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Change of Address for Debtor
Please notify the Court as soon as possible when a debtor's
mailing address changes by docketing the CM/ECF event
"Change of Address (Debtor Only) (Text Entry)" found under
Bankruptcy - Other.  The Clerk's office will modify the debtor's
mailing address in CM/ECF after this event is docketed.

New Mailing Address for United States Trustee
Due to the retirement of Marcy Jones from the United States
Trustee's office, effective immediately all mail to the United
States Trustee for South Dakota should be addressed to:

Office of the United States Trustee
210 Walnut Street, Room 793
Des Moines, IA  50309-2108

Link
Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.
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